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25th May 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Owl Class Parents  
 
 
I am writing to inform you that Ali Daffey is due to be on sick leave from Monday 6th June until 
approximately Monday 20th June as she will be having a medical procedure during the half term 
break.  
 
Mrs Ceri Johnston who is well known to us, will be covering most of this absence and will be 
teaching alongside Vicki Leach. Mrs Amy Alonso will be teaching both Thursdays. 
 
In addition it is unlikely that Miss Daffey will be fit enough to accompany Owl Class on their trip 
to Wisley therefore Mrs Mallett, class teacher in Robin Class, will be leading Owl Class on this 
trip. 
 
We all wish Miss Daffey a speedy recovery and we will look forward to her return.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Janette Teague       
Headteacher        


